
Emergency Operation Surcharge - Trade from North Europe (inc. UK and Scanbaltic) to USA, Puerto 

Rico and Bahamas 

08/01/2025 

In light of the significant changes in the alliances network, we foresee general operational disruption 

during the first months of next year. For this reason, MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company 

announces the following increase of the Emergency Operation Surcharge (EOS) as from 27 January 

2025 until further notice. 

 

EOS will be charged as follows: 

 

   

Any other elements of the price, as indicated in the last EU Price Announcements for the relevant 

trades published on msc.com still apply and remain unchanged.   

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in our global network 

of more than 675 offices. 

 

https://www.msc.com/en/newsroom/customer-advisories
https://www.msc.com/en/contact-us

